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Galloway Township, NJ- The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey and the Milton and Betty Katz Jewish Community 
Center (JCC) are sponsoring a lecture on Monday, Dec. 8 at 7:00 p.m.  The event will take 
place at the Milton and Betty Katz JCC located at 501 North Jerome Avenue, Margate, NJ. 

The lecture is free and open to the public.  No tickets are required and seating is on a first-
come, first-served basis.  New Jersey educators can earn 1.5 Professional Development Hours. 

The lecture, titled “The Contributions of Holocaust Survivors to American Life,” will be presented 
by Dr. Michael Berenbaum, Project Director of the creation of the United States Holocaust 
Memorial Museum.  Dr. Berenbaum was the Ida E. King Distinguished Visiting Professor at 
Stockton College, 1999-2000.  He is now Professor of Theology at the University of Judaism 
and the Executive Editor of the Encylopaedia Judaica, second edition. 

The focus of the lecture will be the accomplishments of Holocaust survivors in the United 
States.  He will discuss the legacy of Holocaust survivors and how they lived in the aftermath of 
World War II.  Michael Berenbaum recently said: “By the turn of the 21st century Holocaust 
survivors could look back upon their collective life with a sense of significant—dare one say 
monumental—achievement.” 

For further information please contact Gail Rosenthal at (609) 652-4699 or 
gail.rosenthal@stockton.edu. 
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